
 

 
BJS FEDERATION OF SCHOOLS 

Bonneville, Jessop & Stockwell Primary Schools 

 
 

Stockwell Primary School        Tel: 02072747687                         Executive Headteacher 

Stockwell Road            Email: clericalofficer2@stockwell-pri.lambeth.sch.uk        Andrea Parker, BA (Hons), NPQH, NPQEL 

London SW9 9TG            Web: Stockwell-pri.lambeth.sch.uk                         Head of School   

                  Zenia McIntosh, BA (Hons) QTS 
                        

       

 

Friday 14th February 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Next half term, we will be hosting a series of class assemblies for the school community.  All 

assemblies will start at 9:30am 

 

6K’s class assembly will take place on Tuesday 4th March   

 

6A’s class assembly will take place on Thursday 6th March 

 

2B’s class assembly will take place on Wednesday 12th March 

 

2M’ class assembly will take place on Thursday 13th March 

 

1S’s class assembly will take place on Wednesday 19th  March 

 

1A’s class assembly will take place on Thursday 20th March 

 

5H’s class assembly will take place on Friday 21st March 

 

RB’s class assembly will take place on Wednesday 26th March 

 

RH’s class assembly will take place on Thursday 27th March 

 

5AP’s class assembly will take place on Friday 28th March 

 

 

The children in LKS2 (Years 3 and 4) will perform in a play at the end of term. This will take 

place at 2pm on Wednesday 2nd April. 

 

Parents and Carers are invited to join us for the children’s performances. 

 

We hope that you will join us to watch the children’s hard work. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms. Zenia McIntosh 

Head of School 
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